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Nov. 16, 2016     [emailed to lfitzpatrick@suntimes.com] 

 

 

Lauren FitzPatrick 

Chicago Sun Times 

 

 

Dear Ms. FitzPatrick: 

 

This letter is in response to your request for information under the Illinois Freedom of Information 

Act. Your request was received on Nov. 4, 2016. 

 

You have requested data regarding where students who left the Chicago Public Schools since Sept. 

1, 2015, enrolled including the date that each student left CPS — at least the month and year if the 

exact date is a problem — the name of the school the student left, and destination district where the 

student reenrolled, as well as when the student reenrolled. 

 

The attached document (17-138-fitzpatrick-doc.xls) has been provided in response to your request. 

Please note the most recent data available is for school year 2015-16.  

 

If you have questions, please contact Megan Griffin at (217) 782-4648 or mgriffin@isbe.net. 

  

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Kimberly Stevens 

Deputy General Counsel- Program Support 

 

Attachment 


